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Comments: I recently moved to Sonoita and am extremely dismayed to learn about the future plans of mining in

this area and it's impact on our unique environment here. I am opposed to any further development  

Of mining in the nearby environs that will affect our water supply, our natural habitats, and increase 

the likelihood of vehicular accidents on the two lane roads connecting the mines to Tucson by allowing numerous

large trucks to transport materials daily . My husband and I first discovered the Sonoita Elgin area during a

cycling trip with the Race Across America cycling camp and have finally fulfilled a lifelong dream of moving to this

area. But now we are very concerned that the roads will be 

Extremely dangerous to cycle on if large trucks are allowed to transport materials multiple times per day  on Rtes

82 and  83  with only two lanes  and no shoulder.! Dangerous for cars too! So we are both adamantly against

allowing this proposal to be approved !


